## Anna Wynn

From:

Elizabeth Burdick

Sent:

Monday, July 7, 2025 12:38 PM

To:

Anna Wynn

Subject:

Table HFH Site Plan Application

RECEIVED

JUL 07 2025

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

l**ag:** Follow up Flagged

Land Use Department

7/7/25 Good afternoon, Anna, As you know, I am on vacation this week. That being said, I request the PZC table the site plan application for Habitat for Humanity to the 8/14/25 regular meeting of the Commissioner to allow time for me and the Town Engineer to submit our final staff reports. I have spoken to HFH Executive Director, Sarah Luther and she has no objection. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Liz Burdick, Director
Ledyard Land Use & Planning
Sent via iPhone